
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
It is with great excitement that I am writing to inform you that on Friday 16th July 2021 we will be hosting our Athletics 
Sports Day on our school fields. 
 
The day will be split into two halves, with field events taking place in the morning and the track events taking place in 
the afternoon. During the morning session students will attend lessons as normal except for those that have been 
selected to represent their form/house in one of the field events.  These students will need to ensure that they attend 
their event at the designated time and return to their lessons after the event has finished.  
 
In the afternoon all students will make their way to across to the school athletics track on the fields adjacent to the 
A580. This will allow them to spectate and support the track events. All students will need to wear their full school PE 
kit during this day.  We also advise that they bring with them the following items: 

• hat/cap as sun protection 

• sun cream 
• water bottle 
• towel to sit on 

• waterproof jacket  
 
Please be assured that all students will remain in their year group bubbles during this day and any equipment used 
will be sanitised and cleaned before the next participant uses it.  
 
The day will finish at the normal school time of 2:55pm and students will be dismissed from the field gates onto the 
A580 or Wentworth Road.  
 
As the event is weather dependent, a text will be sent home the day before confirming whether the event is still to go 
ahead.  In the event of the day being cancelled students must attend school as normal and will undertake normal 
school lessons. We have a planned back up day of Monday 19th July 2021 for the event to take place if required. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and look forward to our students having a fantastic 
sports day. 
 
Your Sincerely 
 
Mr D Higham 
Head of PE 
 

 

 


